
From: Webb, James
To: Paulson, Oscar (RTE) (Oscar.Paulson@riotinto.com)
Cc: Valdes, Jose
Subject: Kennecott License Conditions
Date: Monday, March 05, 2018 10:57:00 AM

Oscar

By letter dated July 24, 2014, Kennecott Uranium Company (KUC) submitted to the U.S.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) a request for a renewal source material license
(SUA-1350) ten-year term for the Sweetwater facility located in Sweetwater County,
Wyoming.  In order to approve a license application, the NRC staff reviews the application
for technical compliance with the Atomic Energy Act, as amended; NRC regulations; and
for related environmental effects in accordance with the National Environmental Policy Act.
The NRC staff’s technical review was documented in a Safety Evaluation Report (SER)
completed on February 28, 2018.
 

The staff requests that KUC review the revised draft license as identified in Table 1 of the
SER (ML18051A450) and respond within 10 days of the date of the SER becomes publicly
available. Please reply by close of business Friday, March 19, 2018, or sooner, with
Kennecott’s consent to the draft license conditions.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s Agency Rules of Practice and Procedure,” a
copy of this email will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public
Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records component of NRC’s ADAMS.
ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.
If you have any questions concerning the above, place contact me at (301) 415-6272 or via
email at James.Webb@nrc.gov.
 
James Webb
NRC Project Manager
USNRC
Washington D.C.
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